
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

             

                        

  

 

   

  

 

       

 

 

 

 

                         

                    

 

  

 

  

            

  

  

  

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org  Fax: (503) 322-2193 

 

Calendar of  Events 

 

 
 

 Friday 2nd  

▪  All School  Assembly; 2:10 pm in the gym 

 

 Friday 9th  

▪  Science Projects are due 

 

Monday 12th   

▪  School Board Meeting; District Office; 6:30 pm, 

District Office 

 

  Wednesday 14th 

▪  Happy Valentine’s Day ♥ ♥ ♥ 

 

Thursday 15th  

▪   2/3 Grades Field Trip to Portland 

▪   Family Bingo Night; 6:00 pm; GGS 

 

 Monday 19th  

▪  NO SCHOOL – President’s Day Holiday 

 

Wednesday 21st   

▪  Site Council Meeting; 2:45 pm 

 

  Friday, March 2nd – Dr Seuss Birthday 

▪  All School  Assembly; 2:10 pm in the gym 

▪  Science Displays  are due 

 

   

           

 

Be Safe              Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, 
February 19th 
President’s Day 
Holiday 
 

  

 

STEAM Family Night was well attended 

and great fun for all. 

Thank you to Joel, Roxy and Clair Thomas for 

bringing science to our school for classes and 

families.  A big thank you also to the Mudd Nick 

Foundation for sponsoring this exciting event.  
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Upcoming Family Event 

Bingo Family Night Thursday, Feb 15, 6 to 7 pm 

     

Mrs. Clark Mrs. Rumage Mrs. Shepard Mrs. Baertlein Mrs. Briamcombe 

Tizoc 
 

Aidyn 
 

Ellianna 
 

Jetta 
 

Marley 
 Natalie 

 
Oliver 

 
Lance 

 
Tessa 

 
David 

 Xavier 
 

Hannah 
 

Rustyn 
 

Alex 
 

Ozzie 
 Sammi 

 
Easton 

 
Andrew 

 
Hunter 

 
Karsten 

 Athena M. Zoey 
   

James 
 

Kessler 
 Noah 

 
Levi 

   

Trenady 
 

Hayden 
 Kinsington Brieah 

     

Bailey 
 Mercer 

       

Daniel 
 

        

Payton 
 

          Mr. Gordon Mr. Duer Mrs. Herder Mr. Kinstedt 
  Francisco Hailey 

 
Jacob 

 
Andrew 

   Scarlet 
 

Elaine 
 

Morgan 
 

Jaradyn 
   Steven 

 
Liam 

 
Ivy 

 
Owen 

   Karson 
 

Joshua 
 

Mary 
 

Sam 
   Lucas 

 
Zane 

 
Matthew Willow 

   Blake 
 

Annalise Logan 
 

Starla 
   Colton 

 
Madison Gage 

 
Alex 

   

  

Lloyd 
   

Cheyanne 
  

  

Grace 
   

Sara 
   

      

Matthew  
  

 

    

     

       
 

 

       
 

 

       
 

 

       
 

 

      
 

 

       
 

 

      
 

 

       
 

 

       
 

 

       
 

 

       
         

        For January 2018! 

 

Science Fair Important Dates: 

Feb 9:  Project due back at school, begin working on display and interview at school 

March 2nd Display Due to teacher 

March 9th GGS School Wide Science Fair All Day!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neah-Kah-Nie School District is pleased to offer two preschool classes for the 2018-19 school 

year. The preschool is located at the District Office in Rockaway Beach.  All children who live in 

the school district boundaries and will be 4 years of age by September 1, 2018 are eligible. 

 Days/Times: Monday - Friday  

 AM Session 8:15-11:15 

 PM Session 11:15-2:15 

Transportation will be provided to and from preschool to students living in the Nehalem 

Attendance Zone in the AM and to students living in the Garibaldi Attendance Zone in the PM. 

The district is offering a sliding scale and payment plans to help families for whom the cost is a 

concern. No child will be turned away for lack of ability to pay. 

To register or seek further information, contact Angie Douma (503)355-3508 or 

angied@nknsd.org  Students are enrolled on a first come first serve basis and space is 

limited. 

 
 

2018-19 Incoming Kindergartners 
If you have an incoming kindergartner or know families with one, please contact the school office at 

503-322-0311.  We want to include them when we send invitations to our Kindergarten Registration 

which will be held in May, watch for more information to come home. 

 

Seed to Supper is coming to Tillamook and Nehalem! Want to learn low-cost ways to build 

healthy soil, plan your growing space, choose your crops, care for your growing garden, and 

harvest your bounty? For more information and registration for this free class for home 

gardeners head over to our website! www.foodrootsnw.org/seedtosupper 

 

 Please remind your child(ren) that personal  toys, balls, etc. are to be left at 

home.  We have school recess equipment.  It is upsetting when personal items 

get lost or stolen.  Thank you.   
 

mailto:angied@nknsd.org
http://www.foodrootsnw.org/seedtosupper





